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Dear Parents/Carers, 

YOUNG VOICES   

MONDAY 8TH JANUARY 2024 

 

Following our letter dated 26th September, we are delighted to be able to confirm further 

details of our forthcoming Young Voices singing event.  

 

On the day of the event, the children will leave school at approx. 10.50 a.m. All children will 

need to take with them a packed lunch and a packed tea. After lunch, registration and 

rehearsals will begin at 1.30 p.m. The evening performance is from 7.00 p.m. – 9.00 p.m. and we 

hope to arrive back in Bourne by 11.15 p.m.  If you have not ordered a Young Voices t-shirt pack, 

please ensure your child has a plain white t-shirt to wear at the event.  If you have purchased a 

Young Voices t-shirt pack, this will be distributed to your child on Thursday next week during 

Choir.  

 

Parent/Carer tickets will be delivered to school the week before the event and will be sent 

home with your child once these have arrived.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20.20 per child towards the cost of the visit. 

Please be aware that as a school we cannot go ahead if we run the risk of making a loss and this 

visit will not therefore go ahead without sufficient support. When deciding whether or not to 

run such an event, consideration has been given to the increased pressure on family finances 

due to the current economic climate.  Please do let us know if you require any additional support 

in this respect by emailing BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk Payment should be made by 

ParentMail +Pay by Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

 

We are all very excited to be able to attend this incredible opportunity but please don’t 

hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Davey 
Miss S Davey 

Class Teacher / Music Co-ordinator 
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